
Understanding Advocacy 

through the DD Council Lens 

 

Informational Webinar 

 

 
 

NACDD/ITACC, in collaboration with AIDD, and NACDD’s Self-

Advocacy Committee (SAC) developed a resource designed 

to enhance the understanding of advocacy from the unique 

perspective of DD Councils. 

 

Learn more about the “Understanding Advocacy through the DD 

Council Lens” resource by attending an informational webinar 

August 9th at 3:00 PM Eastern Time 

 
 

 


